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BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CHILD CARE 
 
 
  WHAT’S NEW FOR 2007-2008?   
 

 New wording for changing providers was adopted this year and impacts changing 
providers for 2007-08.  

The principal, in collaboration with the after care parents, and School Advisory Council shall 
select the provider for the school, if there is a provider change, and the Area 
Superintendent shall approve the provider. 

 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 
 

 Request a copy of “How to Select or Change Providers” from the Before and After School 
Child Care (BASCC) Department along with the recommended time line and follow the 
procedures. 

 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 
 

 If the procedure is not followed, then you could be denied by your Area Superintendent to 
change the provider or start your own program. 

 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 
 

 Principals with Before and After School Programs 
 

 Your After Care Parents 
 

 Private providers 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 
 

 A Formal letter needs to be sent to Before and After School Child Care and the Area 
Superintendent when there is a change of provider. The letter should be on school 
letterhead and include the name of the provider that has been selected to run the program. 

 
 
 

CONTACT  
 

BASCC 
Dr. Deborah Gavilan, Coordinator (754) 321-3330 


